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Dear Review Secretariat, 

The Australasian University Safety Association is committed to improving and reviewing the current WHS 
model laws. We have gathered feedback from our members about the current laws and what can be done to 
improve them. 

Attached is a table with feedback from our members. We hope that this feedback will assist in improving the 
model laws and are looking forward to hearing the outcome of the review once completed. 

Yours Sincerely 

Stephen Ween 

AUSA president 










